





26 January 2024

Dear Families

Year 10 Information Evening - Date Change

I will start with a sincere apology, I made an error in the previous communication that was sent out, regarding the rearranged year 10 information evening. Several parents have contacted me directly stating that they cannot attend due to watching the school show. We would struggle to present to you with the amazing Sister Act show blaring in the background.

The correct date for the event is Tuesday 6 February at 5.30pm - 6.30pm, in the dining hall. I apologise to those parents who have changed their plans again to accommodate the previous date. I am very happy to communicate with individual families on the days afterwards who may be unable to attend the new date. We will of course be sending out all the presentation materials.

To help our site staff, I would be grateful if you could take 30 seconds to open the link HERE and let us know how many seats you would like to request. Students are encouraged to attend. Please could you do this before Friday 2 February 2024.

In case you missed the previous letter, the meeting will cover the following:

- B&V exam update (both the mock and actual GCSE)
- A safeguarding update in line with our local context
- How can you support your child to effectively revise

Key staff will be available after the meeting for any questions you might have.

Yours sincerely

Alex Millican















